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Friday 28th February 
 
Science Week – Resources Plea! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
From Monday 9th March to Friday 13th March, Peacocks Class will be celebrating Science Week 
with a range of exciting investigations, experiments and challenges linked to our forces topic. In 
order to make the most of our week, we would appreciate your help in sourcing a range of 
items and materials which you may have spare at home: 
 

 Threads, string or wool 

 2 litre clear drinks bottles (empty) 

 Old or unwanted CDs (compact disks) 

 Kitchen rolls 

 The caps / nozzles from washing up liquid bottles or drinking caps 

 Fruit shoot bottles or water bottles which have drinking nozzles 

 Balloons 

 Yogurt tubs  

 Any scraps of material (e.g. plastics, bubble wrap, tin foil, wrapping paper, cotton wool 

pads, scouring pads, sandpaper, newspaper etc)  

 Any scraps of fabric (e.g. cotton, polyester, wool etc) 

Anything you are able to donate from the list above would be much appreciated. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to sharing more of our learning with you via 
SeeSaw. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Fassum and Mrs Smith 

 
Peacocks Class  
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